
  
 
 
 
  

Legal Notice 
 
 
The Wheatfield Local Development Corporation (WLDC) anticipates receiving Community 
Development Block Grant funding from the Town of Wheatfield. This grant is to provide 
financing for the development of a production facility for Jacobs Ladder Inc. The WLDC is 
seeking the services of a firm(s) or individual(s) to assist in the administration, management, 
and implementation of this Economic Development Grant including preparation and report filing; 
and provide general economic development services to the WLDC. Anticipated completion date 
of the project will be Summer 2023 but could end sooner with accelerated payback. A formal 
"Request for Proposals" may be obtained by contacting WLDC Chairman Bill Wagner (716-481-
8164) or WLDC Secretary Bob Cliffe (716-417-3188) or can be downloaded from 
www.wheatfieldbusiness.com/ldc_about.html. Proposals should be sent to Wheatfield Local 
Development Corporation Attn Bill Wagner 7370 Balla Drive Wheatfield, NY 14120 and received 
no later than 4:00 pm on July 15, 2016.  Minority- and Woman-owned Business Enterprises 
(M/WBE) are encouraged to respond to the RFP, either as prime or subcontractors. All 
proposals should include references.  
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